The Library Committee was engaged in following meetings to discuss the various issues of library in the academic year 2018-19.

Elected Secretarian	20/07/2018	
Minutes of		
library Committee	ce	
meeting		
held on 20/07/2018 a	1ith the Presence of	
held on 20/07/2018 a following face	uty members	
I/c Prin. Dr. P. V. Pimplapare	Chairperson 21	
Asst. Prof. G.R. Sanal	Secretory June	
Asst. Prof. S. B. Chandor Kar	member popoce	
Asst. Prof. J. R. Dhole	member zing	
Asst. Prof. S. R. Sayyed	member & s	
ASSA. Prof. R. L. Pawar	member dawar	
Asst. Prof. S. S. Kadam	member Dam	
ASST. Prof. B. T. Vibhute	Member Balanust.	
As on the agenda of Meeting, the following foints were discussed in the meeting. 1) Discussed about Purchase order for Teutbooks & Reference books. The librarian has raised the issue about the first preference to the reference books instead of Teutbooks. All the members are agreed be sufforted to the issue & recommended that minimise the quantity of teutbooks & increse the quantity and budget for reference book. This will be implemented from the		

Weset Semester of Academic Year 2018-19.

2. Requirements for establishe e-library section:

Sibrarian Mr. Sanal G. R. Presented the need of e-library section of the digital age of demand 5 Computers for the Relibrary.

The I/C Principal Dr. Pimplapure siz told that "I will discuss with the Chairman for repairing 3 Computers available in the correge of while made a vailable computers for the library.

Moreover librarian suggested that we need CDs/DVDs Collection, so all specif member should furchase their subject related CD/DVDs when they went to Pune or Mumbai. So, the subjectwise CDs collection will be developed.

3. Subscription of e-database:

for the e-journal & e-books, there must be a subscription to X-LIST. So that librarian could facilitate e-info. Services to the user. But the N-LIST is not affordable to the conege individually because of lonege is not perview in the 2f 12B. Section of UGC. "So the collaboration and MOV with the BATU and TMC, mangaon is the Solution to obtain the access to the database", suggested by librarian.

The Chairman of the library Committee Said I will talk to Principal of TMC, college for the collaboration

4. library discipline librarian has Suggested an the staff should support and Conferate to maintain discilline in the library, because Some of the Staff member disturb the library by disassing with the Student. Sometimes the students sit in the librurg by bunk the lectures, go the Chaireman of discipline committee has suggested that there Should be periodic VIsit to the library of discipline Committee, So the Student will not use the library when the lectures will be going on. the suggestion was astroved by all members. 5) ImPlement No Dues Certificate: While distributing the result Sheets they Shord forrow the No. Dues Cernficases. Because this will be helpfur to recover the library books FROM the Student all are agreed and ready to implement in on after compliting this semister 6. Books issued for the academic year 2017-18 has not return by some staff: It has delided that will are them Presare a Notice as a final Hotice and Hen Guest 200/-Time after du date.

See Miles	DATE: / /
7. Annual library Budget:	
library Committee Suggest Servat library account System that the student be corrected and utilised to	and make the february fees will
the Chareperson Dr. P. V. Pi Commitment to make librar budget With the seturate	y different seperate
8. The meeting was finished Volt of Thanks by Shree. Sange G.R.	the Sibrarian
Annu	Lajo-
Secretory	MANGAON TALUKA EDUCATION SOCIETY'S Doshi Vakil Arts College & Goregaon Nagari Sahakari Bank Science and Commerce College GOREGAON-RAIGAD. (402-103)

CON MANUAL PROPERTY AND ADDRESS OF THE PARTY A	PALOE NO. :	
Minutes	Date: 20/10/2018	
06		
11)	Marlind	
library Committ	a meering	
,		
held on 20-10-2018 at 1:00 cabin to discuss following	issues:	
(Mount) Tollowing	·	
1. Need Seperate reading	200m	
2. Allow or Dis-aylow to St	redent for journal completion	
in the library		
3. Provision to Punistment for Disobey the library Ruses.		
following member were Pr		
I/c Prin. Dr. P. V. Pimpiapure Ci	hairperson Lajun	
Asst. Prof. G.A. Sanal See	Cretory	
Asst. Prof. 5. B. Chandorkar Mc	Ol	
Asst. Prof. I. R. Dhole M	ember 3:98	
Asst. Prof. S. R. Sayyed M.	ember 2.15	
ASSI. Prof. R. L. Pawar Mi	cmber	
aset hal a s Vadana and	embez	
Asst. Prof. S.S. Kadam Ma		
Asst. Prof. B. T. Vibhute m	ember	
Minimizer. B. 1. Vishing		
The discussion and out	comes of the meeting	
as given buow:		
1) Next Colorate T 1 0		
1) Need Severate reading Room: Librarian Sanar G.R. discussed about		
Horarian San	and G.K. discussed about	
the need of seperate r	ending room with the	

Chairperson & Members. Specially in the Exam

period, Most of the Students acquired library

Seats for journal complition & complition of Assignments

therefor the student can't seat in the library

who want to read or study for the Exam

before the Example to limited Seats in the library

The Chairperson and all the members

have given the Solution of it by Providing

Seperate Place for writting journals and assignment

The half part of the Slort Department has been

finalised for the reading room.

2) Allow or Disarrow to Student for journay Complition in the library:

The seperate Place has been Provided to the Students who want to compliteer journals and assignments, So it has been decided with an the members that no not allow to the student in the library for writting work, only Newsparers, Book & reference book will be read in the library.

3) Provision of Punishment to disobey the library

In the meeting it has been decided that the punishment letter will be issued from the form the disciplene Committee with the Sign of Principal. The fine will be charged to the Student for disobary the tribrary zures.

Sicretory Sanap G.R.)

MANGAON TAILURA EQUICATION SOCIETY'S

Doshi Vakil Arts College &

Goregoon Nagari Sarakati Bank

Science and Commerce College

GOREGAON-RAIGAD. (402 102)

Date: 15-04-2019 Minutes library Committee meeting held on 15-04-2019 at 1:00 pm in the library to Discuss tollowing issues: 1: Library Computerisation, Barcoding 2. library stock take 3. Stock rearrangment in Summer Valation 4. Hed more Racks for BOOKS 5. Heed a staff for incharge in study 300m 6. Need out of syllabus textbooks werdout from stock. Members were Present for the meeting: President 1. I/C Principal Dr. J.B. Thakuz Chairlerson 2. Dr. P.V. Pimparapure 3. Arst. Prof. S.B. Chandorkar Member 4. Asst-Prof. I.R. Dhole Member Member 5. Asst. Prof. S. R. Sayyed Member 6. ASSA. Prof. R.L. Pawar 7. ASST. Prof. 5.5. Kadam Member Member 8. ASSt. Rof. B. T. Vibhute Secretory g. Asst. Prof. G. R. Sanar 1. library Computerisation and re-Barcoding: librarian Mr. Sanat G. R. Raised the Robiems in library Computuisation i.e. Computer not available for circulation, FOR OPAC etc. Dr. J. B. Thakur, I/c. Principal told that Computer will be furchased in June -2019.

OATS: F F

for library Barcoding Two students Will be alloted after 4th may 2019. (old barcodes which were not sticked with trasferent take).

2. Library Stock Verification:

librarian expressed the need of stock verification and asked for stock verification Committee.

Dr. Thakur sir Contituted a Committee for Stock verification as follow

ASSt. Prof. 5. R. Gayyed Chairferson
ASST-Prof. B. S. Kharade Member
ASST Prof. G. P. Sanas Member
Mr. P. D. Rawool Member

3. Stock Re-arrangment:

librarian has excressed the Books mispraged, Dust on Rack BAE. An the members have agreed to give free time from exam work to Librarian and library attendent for library work in Summer Valation.

4. Need more stace for Book (uncomming):

I/C. Principal Dr. J.B. Thakun told that give the quotation for two Racks, It will Punchase in June 2019.

5. Need one incharge for study Room:

All the members have pointed out that there is need one classroom to make as a study room for the student.

from the June 2019, one class will be assigned alloted for study room, told by Dr. J. B. thakker

DATE: / /
PAGE NO.:

and agreed by an the library Committee

6. Weed out of outdated textbooks:

librarian Sanar G. R. eschressed the need of weedowt of Olddated tentbooks.

CMI the including have agreed to weedowt those books. It will free up the space for new books. Dr. J. B. Thakur six told that make a list of those books and weedowt the books which are not use in library.

and esercessed vote of thouses to an the library commeter members for attend and financial the dicisions about library issues.

Dr. P. V. Pimparapure Chairperson Dr. J. B. Thakur President, I/C. Principa

Mr. Sanap G. R. Selretory, librarian